
  

WELCOME BACK! 

We hope that you’ve all had a restful and enjoyable break.  

Congratulations on completing first quarter successfully, Cohort 15. 

Cohort 14, time to take the final quarter by storm!  

 

Lindsey Krebsbach, CJ Santiago, Kelernandez and Marcelo Alevato! 
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THE PULSE  

 NSNA 

CONFERENCE 

RECAP: 

Once a year, the most 

influential participators in 

nursing practice come 

together in order to guide future nurses and 

their educators. The National Student 

Nurses Association provides a convention 

one time per year in different parts of the 

country. Orlando was home to the NSNA 

convention this year. Luckily for those that 

were able to make it, ECPI students and 

professors did not have to travel far.  The 

convention features different hospitals from 

around the country, nursing recruiters and 

houses specialty talks given by some of the 

nation’s nursing leaders. LMSNA President, 

Ashlee Harris, stated that the opportunity 

presented “a great opportunity for 

networking with potential employers and 

facilitating additional learning beyond our 

classroom and clinical experience”.  Make 

sure to be on the lookout for the next 

convention as it may help to propel your 

future nursing career forward!  

 

 UPCOMING 

EVENTS: 

GENERAL 

MEETING 

FOR JUNIORS 

AND 

SENIORS: 

THURSDAY, 

MAY 5
TH

 @ 

11:00 A.M. 

 

 

 

Volunteer 

Experience 

What: Ronald McDonald 

House 

When: May 8th 

BE ON THE LOOK 

OUT FOR THE SIGN 

UP SHEET!  
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SENIOR RESEARCH 

PROJECTS: 

This month, the senior students presented their nursing research projects for the 

juniors. With an open mind, the students researched many different aspects and 

ideas within the scope of nursing practice.  Along well-designed poster boards 

came sweet treats to grab the 

audience’s attention, mind boggling 

research and plenty of knowledge. 

        


